Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028
Telephone: 213/463-1629

SPACES

February 6, 1987

Ms. Sandy J. Elder, Assistant Executive Secretary
State Historical Resources Comrission

Departiment of Parks and Recreation

Post Office Box

Sacramento, California 94296-0001

Dear Sandy,

Here is some suggested text for the John Medica plaque #939.

John's birthday and a community event will be held on April 6, a date we
would love for the dedication. It would be wonderful if the plagque could be
ready for that date.

It looks like the Litto Damonte family is about ready to come up with a
dedication date for the Litto plaque. We're trying to tie it to an exhibit
about Litto in Napa County about the same time as the Medica date. I will

call...

The landmark designation and the plague have really meant a lot to John
and have been significant to our preservation efforts.

Thanks.

Seymour Rosen
Director

Enclosure
cc: Litto Damonte

John Medica
Suzanne Palmer
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